
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/10/2024 5:10:51 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

13/10/2024

MR Bruce Holloway
ST
NSW

RE: DA2024/1171 - 2742 / 9999 Condamine Street MANLY VALE NSW 2093

Cant wait for new squash courts , we have been loosing courts for years on the Northern
Beaches, the sooner the better and the more courts the better.




